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Yay for a new school year! 
Welcome…  
We are so excited for the 2021/2022 school year! The first week of 
school went GREAT! The kids and teachers are starting to get into 
routine, friendships are being made & we are becoming a school 
family! 

A few things you can do to help us with these new transitions: 

 Let the teachers know if your child is having changes in their 
home environment. Often, those changes will reflect over in 
the school day and it is nice to know if we need to give a kiddo 
a little extra love.  

 Develop a routine for drop off by having the same rituals you 
do every day. For example, you might get up, have breakfast, 
get dressed, drive to school and do the same good bye ritual 
such as a kiss or hug. These daily routines help the kiddos to 
know what is coming next and helps them feel safe during that 
time. 

 Let the kids know they are safe at school by telling them 
“Your teacher will keep you safe.”. This lets the kiddos know 
you are aware they are away from you and you trust they are 
being taken care of. 

As always if you have any questions or need help with daily drop 
off….let us know. We will be glad to help you come up with a plan 
that works for your family! 

 

 Mask 
Mandates & 
COVID 
Updates… 

As we head into the fall/winter 
months, the mask mandate has 
been extended until October 7. 
The LAECC staff will continue to 
wear masks when in the 
building. We ask that parents 
entering the building wear 
masks as well. If your child is 
showing any signs of being sick, 
please keep them home. You 
can refer back to the LAECC 
Parent Handbook for our illness 
policy.  

If a child or LAECC staff 
member becomes positive for 
COVID, we will move forward 
with quarantining protocols and 
notify all families affected. 

Thank you for being patient as 
we work through this together! 

September Monthly Verse: 
“We have the Lord our God to help us.”  

2 Chronicles 32:8, NLT 
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Bible Time 
God made me….God loves me…Jesus 
wants to be my friend forever! 
Every day of the week while at LAECC, your child 
receives Bible Time. They may go to Bible Time in a 
different classroom or have Bible Time in their own 
classroom. 

The curriculum LAECC uses is the same curriculum 
FIRST uses on Sunday mornings with their 
preschoolers. They will hear the word of God, sing 
songs & pray together. 

Your younger kids will begin to build a strong 
foundation as they learn God made them, God 
loves them & Jesus wants to be their friend forever. 
The primary goal is to foster an atmosphere of 
safety, love and learning that allows every child to 
know God’s love & meet God’s family. The children 
are taught the Bible is true and is God’s word. 

 

We will post the monthly verse in our monthly 
newsletters, if you want to work on it at home with 
your kiddos. It is amazing how well little ones can 
memorize verses! 

You can also check out the weekly videos and 
monthly music by going to YouTube and searching 
“Orange Curriculum Parent Cue”. This will lead you 
to videos for kiddos of all ages, including the 
preschool videos that go along with the Bible Story 
they are learning each week. 

If you would like to check out a Sunday morning at 
FIRST, let one of our staff members know and we 
can give you details. We would LOVE to have you! 

 


